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From: Spencer Lockwood 
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 9:12:24 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save Cedar Trees in Shoreline-5th Ave. NE
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Shoreline Council Members, 

Please vote for the tree codes.  Please build a sidewalk, that retains all trees in good condition, on 5th Ave. NE.  

Thank you for the important work that you do.  
 
Spencer Lockwood
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